Feeney, John M

From: Le Roy, B. J. [BJ.Leroy@earthtech.com]
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2005 1:21 PM

To: Feeney, John M

Subject: Lime Kiln Landfill Report

Hi John,

I've forwarded the June 2005 report on the Lime Kiln Landfill to you. It
addresses the 2004 sample results and makes recommendations for future site
monitoring. It addresses each of the points you noted in your letter dated
August 10, 2005 to the Village of Grafton.

I sent the report to your address in Plymouth. | sent it to Milwaukee as you
had previously requested. However, it was returned once, and the re-sent
-report obviously has not reached you to date.

We have recommended that monitoring continue at the site, and will work with
the Village to continue site monitoring and evaluation.

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to call or
e-mail.

BJ

B.J. Le Roy

Earth Tech, Inc.

4135 Technology Parkway
Sheboygan, WI 53083
920-451-2589
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